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Ms. Martha Kostuch 
Box 1288 
Rocky Mountain, A l b e r t a 
TOM 1T0 

Dear Ms. Kostuch: 

Re: B u f f a l o Lake Water Management P r o j e c t 
Red Deer River Diversion - NE 34-38-23-4 
A p p l i c a t i o n f o r Licence 

Thank you f o r your l e t t e r of February 20, 1992, responding to the p u b l i c 
notice that an a p p l i c a t i o n f o r l i c e n c e under the Water Resources Act has been 
submitted f o r d i v e r s i o n of water from the Red Deer River t o s t a b i l i z e B u f f a l o 
Lake. 

The a p p l i c a t i o n i s c u r r e n t l y being reviewed. I wish to assure you th a t the 
concerns you express w i l l be given c o n s i d e r a t i o n before any de c i s i o n s are made 
with respect to the a p p l i c a t i o n f o r l i c e n c e . 

Thank you f o r your i n t e r e s t and expression of concern regarding t h i s p r o j e c t . 
Yours t r u l y , 
DEPARTMENT OF THE ENVIRONMENT 

1992 02 25 

F i l e : 25465-2 

Lewis G. Fahner 
A c t i n g C o n t r o l l e r of Water Resources 
EH/ 
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